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Message From the Principal

It has been a  wonderful opportunity to spend time with staff and students over the past two weeks. It
has been great to see how far they have progressed and also to meet and spend time with new
students.

Ms Shirley from Red Class brought in her guinea pig named Lena. Students loved getting to know Lena
and to help feed and nurse her.

Blue class went Ten Pin Bowling and competed against students in local high school support units
from aound the Dubbo area. They had a great time and just missed out on a spot to get into the final.

Most review meetings have now been completed. If we weren’t able to work out a suitable time,
Tammy will catch up with you early in Term 4.

I hope the students have a lovely time over the holidays. We look forward to seeing them back at
school on Monday 10 October for a busy, fun and warmer Term 4. 

Debbie McCreadie
Principal
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Orange class have been focusing on becoming more independent with life skills this term. From cooking to
washing clothes, dishwashing to vacuuming, our wonderful team have been doing a great job implementing
their skills into their daily routine. We would love to know if they are transferring any of these skills at
home!
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